

Information Services Directorate

Library
University of East Anglia
Norwich NR4 7TJ
United Kingdom

Email: foi@uea.ac.uk
Tel: +44 (0) 1603 593 523
Fax: +44 (0) 1603 591 010

Web: http://www.uea.ac.uk

Mr. Matthew Pearce

26 July 2011

Dear Mr. Pearce

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST (Our Ref: FOI_11-124)

Further to your email of 23 June requesting an internal review of our response of 22 June 2011 in relation to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 received on 02 June 2011, and subsequent emails, I am writing to advise you that we expect to be able to respond to your request for an internal review by the end of this week.

I apologise for the delay in providing a reply and notifying you of this delay but assure you that we are carefully considering all aspects of your FOI request.

Please quote our reference given at the head of this letter in all correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

Thomas Ward Pro-Vice-Chancellor - Academic University of East Anglia